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Dear New GSAS Member, 

 

Welcome to the Greater Seattle Aquarium Society!  As club president, 

I'd like to take this opportunity to welcome you into the club.  Our 

meetings are always fun and interesting.  You'll get to share ideas and 

experiences with fellow hobbyists, meet and learn from locally, nation-

ally, and even internationally recognized experts on all aspects of the 

aquarium hobby, and socialize with a lot of nice people who share your 

enthusiasm for tropical fish. 

 

Club meetings are held at Weter Hall on the campus of Seattle Pacific 

University.  The doors open at 7:00 p.m. and our meetings start at 7:30 

p.m. on the second Tuesday of every month except July and August.  

Visit our website, www.gsas.org for directions and additional informa-

tion. 

 

We're looking forward to seeing you at future meetings, and again we 

warmly welcome you to GSAS. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Paul Wallace 

President 

  

 


